
   

    

 
DISCLAIMER: The subject matter of this announcement is provided for informational purposes only. Any and 
all data is obtained from internal and external sources believed to be true and accurate at the time of 
publication. Forward-looking statements derived from such data should not be taken as guarantees of future 
performance, nor should they be relied upon as fact. KWE is not responsible or liable for any inaccurate 
information contained herein, and under no obligation to update forward looking statements except as 
required by applicable security laws. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  

 

 

 
 
CPKC and Teamsters Canada Rail Conference Update 

Between May 15-21, 2024, CPKC and TCRC met with federal mediators but made no progress 
on new collective agreements. Federal Labour Minister Seamus O'Regan requested the CIRB 
to assess safety implications of a potential strike, with submissions due May 21 and rebuttals by 
May 31. 

 A strike or lockout cannot occur until at least 72 hours after the CIRB decision, which is 
unknown at this time. KWE will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as they 
become available. 


